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News & Announcements: 
v State Approval Received: Over the summer, we received state approval for the Nutrition and Dietetics 

AS-T degree, which was approved by CCC in June, 2019. Congratulations to everyone who worked on this 
program! 

 
v Additions to Credit by Examination List: The Language Arts division has approved the following courses 

as available for credit by examination: SPAN 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6. 
 
v Requisite Recency: At the October 22nd meeting, CCC began discussing the issue of requisite recency, 

particularly as it relates to safety procedures in lab and studio courses. Currently, Foothill does not enforce 
any sort of recency requirement for requisites, which means that a student may enroll in a course many 
years after having taken its prerequisite course(s). The discussion focused on the types of courses that 
would benefit from a recency requirement, as well as on the impact such a requirement could have on 
students. CCC will continue this discussion at its next meeting, and we welcome your feedback! For further 
information, and to provide feedback, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 
v ASCCC Fall Plenary Resolutions: Both Senate and CCC have shared resolutions that will be discussed 

at the fall ASCCC plenary session. For a copy of the resolutions, and to engage in discussions with your 
colleges, please contact your Senate and/or CCC Reps. 

 

Reminders: 
v Local GE Applications: Do you know of a course that may be a good fit for our local GE pattern? The 

general education application period is open! Please contact your CCC Reps for more information. 


